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Activity plan for 2023
                                               

We plan to continue work on the website and its associated YouTube channel, as proposed in
the Activity plan for 2022.

One of the duties of the Commission is to provide a Symposium on Arabic Logic for the
CLMPST in Buenos Aires; but for health reasons we will not be able to provide a symposium
in person.  So, we are examining the possibility of setting up a virtual symposium.  This
should be available on the website  by the time of the Congress,  though sadly it  will  not
feature in the programme of the Congress.

At present there is no need for any financial help.    
 
                                                                                      Saloua Chatti, 3 December 2022             


